The Prinz Law Office Announces the Opening of a new San Diego Office

The Prinz Law Office is pleased to announce the opening of its new San Diego office. To read the press release issued by the firm on the announcement, please see here: The Prinz Law Office Press Release on Opening of San Diego Office.

Telecommunications Lawyer Kristie Prinz to Chair Panel regarding Changing Face of Telecommunication (VOIP, WiFi)

Telecommunications Lawyer Kristie Prinz to chair panel on May 5, 2006 Regarding Changing Face of Telecommunication (VOIP, WiFi) for the International Technology Law Association, 35th Anniversary-Annual Meeting and World Conference, The Fairmont Hotel, San Francisco.

IP Licensing and Start-up Lawyer Kristie Prinz to Speak at The Art of Telling Your Story Workshop

IP Licensing and Start-up Lawyer Kristie Prinz to speak at The Art of Telling Your Story Workshop sponsored by the U.S. Chamber of Commerce/National Institute of Standards and Technology, Advanced Technology Program in San Jose on September 7, 2005.